
 

 

18th January 2021 

 

Dear Parent/carer, 

  

The Department for Education have worked with mobile phone providers to provide some additional ‘Data Allowances’ 

for students who do not have regular access to broadband facilities to support home learning.  Two more networks have 

now joined this scheme. 

  

This scheme is open to children and young people who: 

 

▪ Don’t have access to a fixed broadband connection 

▪ Cannot afford the additional data needed to access educational resources or social care services 

▪ Have access to a mobile device that uses a participating network 

 

The following networks are currently participating: 

 

EE 

Sky Mobile 

Smarty 

Tesco Mobile 

Three 

Virgin Mobile 

O2 

Vodafone 

  

This offer is limited by the networks.  

  

If you would like to be considered for the offer please email your information to: s.jowett@st-antonys.com by 9am 

Wednesday 20th January. We will then try to apply for the scheme on your behalf.  

  

Further information is available on the following link: 

  

https://get-help-with-tech.education.gov.uk/guide-to-collecting-mobile-information/telling-about-offer 

  

To request extra mobile data, please email the following information: 

 

• Child’s name and form. 

• Full Name of the account holder of the mobile. 

• Mobile number (a number beginning with ‘07’). 

• Mobile network. 

• Pay monthly or pay as they go. 

 

If you applied for this data last week, please do not apply again. 

 

Kind regards,  

  

Mrs S Jowett 

Head of Year Administrator 
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